
December 17, 2018 

Shinsei Bank, Limited 

Notice regarding the Relocation of the Ueno Financial Center 

Shinsei Bank would like to inform customers that Shinsei Bank plans to relocate its Ueno Branch 
(Ueno Financial Center) to a new location at Ninth floor of Orix Ueno 1-chome Building, 1-10, Ueno 
1-chome, Taito-ku, Tokyo. The current Ueno Financial Center will cease operations at the current
location on Friday, March 1, 2019, and is scheduled to open at the new location on Monday, March, 4,
2019.

Existing cash cards will continue to be valid for use, and no changes will be made to the branch code 
and account numbers of customers’. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this relocation may cause. We look forward to continuing to serve 
you at the new Ueno Financial Center. 

 A New Ueno Financial Center >
Location:  9F, Orix Ueno 1-chome Building, 1-10, Ueno 1-chome, Taito-ku, Tokyo, 110-0005 

Three minutes’ walk from Ueno-hirokoji station, Suehirocho station, Yushima station and 
Ueno-okachimachi station.  
A Lawson convenience store is located on the 1st floor of the same building.  

Business hours: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday - Friday 


